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Memorandum 

Date:  December 16, 2024 
 
To:  Downtown Development Authority Board Members 
 
From:  Giles Tucker, Community Development Director  
 
Subject: Board Member Reappointments 
 

  
Giuseppe Morando and Lenea Renshaw term’s both expire on February 28th, 2025. Both Miss Nene and 
Joe have been valuable members of the DDA over the most recent 4-year term. I have spoken to them 
prior to this meeting, and both are interested in serving another four-year term on the DDA board.  
 
To reappoint DDA board members, the DDA board would first offer a recommendation to reappoint 
these members to the mayor. The mayor has board appointment power and would take this recom-
mendation into consideration before bringing in her board selections to City Council for confirmation.  
 
Staff Recommendation 
 
Staff Recommends that both Giuseppe Morando and Lenea Renshaw be reappointed to the DDA board 
for an additional term.  


